Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

11-22-1974

Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 12

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 12" (1974). Newsbulletin. 45. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/45

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

Vol. 2, No. 12

November 22, 1974

Readers Theatre To Hold Auditions

On November 25, Paul Preuit, assistant director of Readers Theatre, will hold auditions for the Spring semester productions.

The auditions will be held in the Twombley-Burden room, recently re-named the Readers Theatre Twombley Burden room, from 5:30 PM until 7:30. This Spring, RT is offering a variety of presentations geared to all tastes. Included are a comedy in "Charley's Aunt," a tragic romance in "David and Lisa," and a children's theatre production of "Jonathan Livingston Seaguil."

If you are interested but cannot attend the audition, please contact either Mr. Preuit or Mr. Robert Kulo, at ext.#83, or stop in the office located backstage of the RT.

Note: Mr. Preuit is directing all three productions and welcomes any and all of the college community to attend. RT is progressing rapidly, and the program is expanding so as to interest all. Mr. Preuit welcomes any original scripts that students would like to have done in RT. No script is too short or too long. For further information you may contact the office at ext.#83.

Long-Awaited Senior Class Meeting

The Senior class will meet on Monday, November 25, at 4 PM in Angelus Hall (first floor, student meeting room). Commencement activities and dates of these activities will be decided. A large attendance is necessary for this business to be accomplished. All Law Enforcement seniors are expected to attend.

Sherry Hour

Members of the residence hall department will welcome all members of the college community at a sherry hour, to be held on Monday, November 25, at 7 PM., in Alumni Lounge.

Faculty Items

Leslie O'Brien, residence hall director, attended a conference on Student Development at the Center for Personal Growth, at the University of Connecticut, November 21 - 22.

The annual Fall conference of the R.I. Library Association met recently at the Sheraton Islander, Newport. Attending various sessions of the conference were Sister Mary Giles, RSM., librarian, and members of the library staff - Miss Judy Gifford, Miss Juliet Luistro, and Sister Mary Mauricita, RSM.

On November 15, Sister Mary Giles and Sister Mary Mauricita attended the one-day conference-workshop on Bibliographic Instruction for library users. The conference was held at the Gutman Library of Harvard University and was sponsored by the Association of College and Research Libraries, New England chapter.

Robert McKenna (Political Science) addressed the sixth grade class at Sullivan School, November 15, on the role of a senator.

Upcoming

CONCERT: Newport College Singers will offer a concert November 24

of church music at St. Joseph's Church, Newport, at

8 PM. No admission charge

Thanksgiving Recess November 28 - 39

Film: Health Services, Alumni Lounge, 6 PM December 3

Student Council Forum: Haven, 8 PM.

Spanish Club Christmas Party; Ochre Court, 8PM - 10 December 4 December 6 and 7

READERS THEATRE: Under Milk Wood; O'Hare Center,

8 PM; \$1.00 admission

CONCERT: Newport College Singers will offer a December 8

Christmas concert, Ochre Court, 8PM-10;\$2.00 admission

Student Internships

Those interested in state government internships are reminded that the deadline for application is December 6. Contact Robert McKenna, Political Science department.

WNB

There will be no bulletin on Friday, November 29.

The deadline for news topics is Wednesday, 4 PM of each week. December 4 is the next deadline date.

> Non Profit Organization U.S. Postage PAID Newport, RI. 02840 Permit No. 42